To: PYM Finance Committee
From: Young Friends, PYM
Re: Fund Request for WGYF

In our first business meeting of the week at Pacific Yearly Meeting the Young Friends
were joined by Lauren Mitchell, a representative of the World Gathering of Young
Friends planning committee. With her came the possibility of attending a gathering of
young friends from around the world with different Quaker backgrounds but of the same
origins, in the summer of 2005. Many of our Young Friends were excited by the prospect
of meeting other young friends and exchanging history and ideas for our future. We
come to the Yearly Meeting requesting your help and support in the growth of our Young
Friends. We are requesting to be able to send two representatives of our Yearly Meeting,
fully aided, to this gathering in England, which may come to the amount of
approximately two-thousand dollars per person. We would also like to send others in our
community who are interested in sharing their presence in this building of community of
Young Friends from across boundaries of cultures and practice by setting up a donation
fund to be allotted as scholarships.

Respectfully,
PYM Young Friends

Kate Newlin
Co-Clerk
lutzjump@aol.com




